

Ambition · Pride · Success

10th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: Year 12 & 13 Business & Economics trip to the Bank of England museum.

Due to unforeseen circumstances and staff shortages at the Bank of England Museum, the private presentations the museum were to hold are cancelled. This does mean although the trip will still go ahead, students will complete a self-guided tour with activities to complete, set by the museum but not be provided the presentation on inflation as originally included.

This does mean that the trip will depart school at prompt 9:30am and return a little earlier by approximately 4:30pm.

In addition to this, the Bank of England have also advice due to the recent developments of Coronavirus that visitors with flu like symptom or have visited high risk areas as listed on https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public in the last 14 days must not attend the museum. Please could you inform us as soon as possible if these restrictions will affect your child's attendance, as they will not be permitted on the trip.

We do hope you understand this precautionary measure and that these matters are beyond the school's control.

If you have any questions about the Bank of England Trip, please feel free to email me; tailors@haileyburyturnford.com or Mrs A Camacho; camachoa@haileyburyturnford.com

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Tailor

Subject Leader - Business & Economics

